
 

August Kitchen Board Report 

Reported by Eileen Hemmati 

 

Beginning with the Fall Walks we will start using Gordon Foods as the 

new food service provider.  Performance was not able to provide us 

with items we needed for the weekends along with making several 

mistakes.  This was discussed with Eric Glick who has also given 

permission. 

The Kitchen Operations Manual has also been updated and has been 

sent to Hillary to post in Resources. 

Gwen Hamill, Marlene Bowman and I continue to work on the special 

needs menu. 

For a future board meeting, there needs to be a discussion about 

supplying food for special diets. 

 


